
March 31st, 2020 

 

Dear All, 

This is a brief reminder of our biweekly “public office hours” by Zoom. Thank you to all who 

participated last week! These are quickly becoming helpful, unifying moments in what is 

otherwise a time of dispersal and isolation. I’m looking forward to continuing the pattern! 

To sum: at the time we would normally be in the chapel for the weekday masses -- 12pm on 

Wednesdays and Fridays -- Fr. Hiller and I will host an hour's worth of "public office hours" for 

conversation about prayer, faith, or anything else on your minds. Following our usual pattern, he 

will take Fridays, and I will take Wednesdays. 

 

Join us Wednesdays at 12pm by clicking here:  

https://zoom.us/j/613026550 

(Or visit Zoom’s website and use Meeting ID: 613 026 550) 

 

And on Fridays at 12pm, join us by clicking here:  

https://zoom.us/j/756326368  

(Or visit Zoom's website and use Meeting ID 756 326 368) 

 

See you soon— 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Fr. Blake 

https://zoom.us/j/613026550
https://zoom.us/j/756326368

